

School District of New London

DISTRICT ADMINISTRATION OFFICE

901 West Washington Street New London, WI 54961 Phone (920) 982-8530 Fax (920) 982-8551

EQUAL OPPORTUNITIES IN EMPLOYMENT - CURRICULUM - ACTIVITIES

Scott Bleck, District Administrator

Danielle Sievert, Director of Teaching and Learning
Kandi Martin, Director of Pupil Services

Joseph Marquardt, Director of Business Services

sbleck@newlondon.k12.wi.us dsievert@newlondon.k12.wi.us kmartin@newlondon.k12.wi.us jmarquar@newlondon.k12.wi.us

June 19, 2020

Dear Parents and Guardians,

The School District of New London would like to thank you for your active involvement and support recognizing the recent digital/distant learning platform which concluded our 2019-2020 academic year. Without question, our parents/guardians active participation supported best efforts in a diverse learning environment.

As we near the end of June, the School District of New London is actively preparing for the start of the 2020-2021 academic school year. There are still many unknowns as to what and how the coronavirus pandemic will affect the return to school protocol on September 1. Regardless, as a District, we must prepare within our means to create a safe, reliable, and accountable learning environment for our school community.

With the intent to seek feedback from our school community families, a return to school readiness survey will be sent electronically to all parents/guardians on Tuesday, June 23. Paper hard copies of the survey can be picked up at our District office administration building at 901 W. Washington Street starting June 24. The return to school readiness survey will be open for feedback through July 3. Information gathered from the return to school readiness survey will support decision making and reentry planning as we prepare for the start of the 2020-2021 academic year.

Again, on behalf of the Board of Education, educational professionals, and support staff, we thank you for your continued backing to fulfill our mission to achieve "Success For All Students."

Sincerely,

Scott Bleck

District Administrator School District of New London 901 W. Washington New London, WI 54961 920 982 8530

eatt Black